**Archived:** 2022/09/08 10:25:09 AM

From: Lucille Ebacher

Sent: 2022/08/23 4:49:59 PM

To: Sepe, Alex

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application to Amend the Zoning By-law

Importance: Normal Sensitivity: None

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Dear Mr. Sepe,

I want to express my opposition to amend the Zoning By-law: City file numbers (OZS-2022-0031)

Municipal Address: 10378 Torbram Road

Another green space that we would lose, beautiful mature trees that would be destroyed. More and more homeowners in this area, tar their driveways to illegal sizes to accommodate multiples cars. This is an eyesore, plus a rainwater drainage problem. What happened to the grass?

Brampton has become a dirty, ugly city. No long-term planning, no by-laws enforcement.

It is my hope that this open green space will be saved from short term planning. But I don't hold my breath. Money talks.

Thanks

Lucille Ebacher